Ferguslie and Shortroods

This newsletter will keep you up to date with everything that’s going on. 
You can also find out what’s happening on our website which will be coming soon!!! 

 (
Events over the summer
During discussions with the children, on activities for over the summer we have drawn up a weekly planner of things they would like to do. 
So far we have planned for
  
) (
Please remember to advise us of any change to your child’s details i.e. changes to your work number, new email address etc
It is vital that we have up to date contact details for you particularly in case of an emergency
)       






[image: http://ts1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=HN.608016530367974539&w=300&h=300&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0&url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrinitybailbonds.com%2Fpayment-by-telephone-fax%2F]

 (
We will have supply staff in to cover 
over the summer. Be assured 
staff are 
all 
disclosure checked before being hired by Renfrewshire Council
)
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